
 

the Bullocks to Spain
   

      November 2020 
Dear Pastor, Church Family, and Friends 
  
  
A supporting church asked me for a few photos updating what God 
has been doing.  As I was putting them together, I got excited! So 
instead of a prayer letter this month, I am sending you a “picture update”.  I hope it is 
encouraging to you as well, because this is all possible because of your support and prayers.  
One of the most exciting things is that God has done all of this during COVID and with many, 
ever-changing restrictions. I understand that this is a little different and that it might be 
difficult for those who like to print out the prayer letters, but it was too exciting and 
encouraging not to share.   

              Thank you for your prayers and support, 

Markie Bullock

SEE PHOTOS BELOW 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
Website: www.bullockstospain.com  Email: markieandchristy@yahoo.com 

Phone Numbers: US - (229)299-5924 Spain - +34 661 91 5432 
Sending Church: Pine Bluff Baptist Church - Albany, GA - Pastor Keith Smith 

Sending Agency: World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions 

http://www.bullockstospain.com


Our first baptism, in the Mediterranean Sea: Nohemi got saved after the service 
(June)




Eli and Jeliza joining the church (June)


Carlos and Rounnellys completed discipleship course (June)




Started Wednesday night prayer service (June)


Started Friday night ladies meetings (June)  



First anniversary: 28 in attendance, our highest (June)




Members serving in the church (July)




Summer outreach to the homeless: 2 accepted Christ and 2 visited the church 
(July and August)


Masks became mandatory indoors and outdoors (except behind the pulpit)
(August)




Our first missions conference: Ed Taylor's family from Germany (October)




We have visitors every month




Updated family picture (Nick turned 13 in September and Sam turned 11 in 
September, and yes they are getting big.)



